
 
 

 
 

 

Date: 16 June 2022 

 
To: All Bidders 
From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit 
Subject:  

Amendment No: 1 
 
 

Reference is made to IDLO RFQ NO. HQ-2022-000151 issued on 7 June 2022 for the procurement of printing 

services through IDLO Tenders website. 

 
Please find hereunder the queries received and IDLO’s response to them.  
 

1. [Questa è l'ultima versione della richiesta per "hq-printing-annual-report-rfq-hq-2022-0151", con 
scadenza il 20 giugno? Abbiamo ricevuto diverse richieste, temo di poter sbagliare Grazie] 

• This is the same request for quotes but the closing date has been extended to 20 June 

• E’ la stessa richiesta, pero’ la data di scadenza e’ stata prolungata al 20 giugno) 

• See amendment 1 in English and in Italian 
 

e 
This letter serves to inform that Amendment No. 1 to RFQ NO. HQ-2022-000151 will be posted in response to 
questions raised by Bidders. 
 
For your consideration while preparing your response to the above mentioned [RFQ/ITB/RFP]. All other terms 
and conditions of the tender remain unchanged and remain applicable in full force.  

 
We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued offer. 
 
 
Headquarters Procurement Unit IDLO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.idlo.int/sites/default/files/amendment_hq-report_printing_services-rfq_hq-2022-000151-a_eng_version.pdf
https://www.idlo.int/sites/default/files/amendment_hq-report_printing_services-_rfq_hq-2022-000151-a_ita_version.pdf

